After a summer of hard
work, Cascadia and
Ellenwood Homes would
like to invite you to the
official opening of an

exciting new building
in Nelson’s Art Gibbon
Memorial Park.

Join us for a warm drink!
This Saturday October 20, 2012

Location: Art Gibbon Memorial Park in
Rosemont, Nelson BC
Time: 11am-4pm

The local branch of the Cascadia Green
Building Council has designed a new public
washroom for Art Gibbon Memorial Park

in Rosemont, Nelson. This joint project
between the City of Nelson and Cascadia
Green Building Council is a demonstration
of net-zero energy building and showcases
local, energy conserving materials.

This Saturday, Cascadia will be available to
answer any questions concerning the green
building technologies, used such as solar
PV net-metering, wood-chip clay infill walls,
natural plaster, and green roofing.

Questions?
Contact Shari Imada: kr@cascadiagbc.org



